Parks and Recreation Board Meeting Minutes
July 8, 2025
The Mount Vernon Parks and Recreation Board met on July 8, 2025 at 6:30pm at the LBC and the following members were present: Graham Carl, Michael Joseph, and Neil Rud. Not present Marla Wright. Also in attendance Director of Parks and Recreation, Matt Siders.
1.Approval of the Agenda. Motion made by Rud to approve agenda. Seconded by Joseph. Carried all. 
2.Approval of the Minutes of June 10, 2025 meeting. Motion made by Rud to approve agenda. Seconded by Carl. Carried all. 
3. Open Forum  - None present. 
4. Directors Report   - Siders shared his report.
5. Discussion regarding Board Chair and Potential New Members. All Board members were encouraged to help find potential new members. Mayor Weiseler would like to find someone by August meeting. The Board elected Neil Rud as chair moving forward and maintaining vice chair was Graham Carl. Vote Carried by all.
6. Discussion regarding Park Audit and Priorities.  Siders presented to Council the Park Audit in July. Siders was asked to come back after discussion with the Board with priorities and cost estimates. Rud offered to help Siders with spreadsheets in the near future. Siders presented categories that could help with prioritization (When, Who, What, How).
7. Discussion regarding Pool Update.  Siders shared the issues going on at the Pool with the renovations and solutions that are being investigated.
8. Discussion regarding Stonebrook Park.  Siders updated the Board that grading has started and that the staff are still waiting on neighbors to remove personal property from inside the site perimeter. 
10. Subcommittee reports (Parks, Capital, Pool, Programming, and Trails) The Board voted on who would be assigned to which area of subcommittee. 

Joseph – PARKS 
Carl – CAPITAL

Rud – POOL

Wright – TRAILS
OPEN - Programming

11. Old Business  - None
12. New Business – Campagna offered his resignation from the Board. The Board thanked him for his time and dedication on the Board.
13. Adjourn 
Meeting adjourned at 7:17pm, July 8 2025
Respectfully submitted - Matt Siders, Director MV Parks and Rec
